
 

 

 

 
 
 
Important message to our insureds 
Travel Insurance is now mandatory for Cuba 
 
 
If you are headed to Cuba or planning an upcoming trip, please be advised that as of May 1st, 
2010, all visitors to Cuba, including Cubans living abroad, are required to have travel health 
insurance in order to enter the country. 
 
All visitors will have to provide proof of travel health insurance from providers approved by Cuban 
authorities. Travelers who do not have coverage will be able to purchase one, directly from 
Cuban vendors at the point of entry.   
 
AXA Assurances and AXA Assistance, through our local office in Mexico, are on the list of 
insurers approved by the Cuban government.  
 
Consequently, if you are going to Cuba, we recommend that you have the following documents at 
hand upon your arrival:  
 

- your International Assistance Card 
- your insurance booklet, which explains the details of your coverage (if a copy was 

provided to you by your employer or your association). 
 
For all inquiries, we invite you to contact your advisor. 
 
 
The Group Insurance Team 
 
 


